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Important Safety Information for PEGASUS Infusion Pumps

March 10, 2005

Dear customer,
Due to a first-time malfunction an overdose was delivered by a PEGASUS infusion
pump.

In order to prevent such an event in the future, we have arranged a software update.
As a corrective action this update contains an additional security level. If desired, the
update can be performed at your location.

Only devices with a serial number that begins with the capital letter “H” are affected.

Infusion pumps with the following version numbers have already received the
necessary software update:

model version number model version number

PEGASUS Vario 1.19 PEGA plus 4.1

PEGASUS light C 2.21 PEGA light C 5.8

PEGASUS light PCA 2.21

The version number is indicated on the first display line during the pump start-up self-

check.
Bankverbindung
Hamburger Sparkasse
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PEGA,

PEGASUS GMBH

We would like to point out once again explicitly that any infusion in progress can be
terminated immediately by either removing the batteries (or rechargeable batteries) or,

if necessary, by pulling the power supply plug!

Please inform your customers with an appropriate information letter and coordinate
your proceeding with us. You can take it for granted, that we offer support to you
during the implementation of the corrective actions.

Our customer service will contact you as soon as possible to coordinate the corrective
action.

We regret any inconvenience caused by this situation to you and your personnel.
Thank you in advance for your gracious co-operation!

With kind regards

International Sales Manager Quality Manager & Safety Officer (MDD)
PEGASUS GMBH PEGASUS GMBH




	Text61: 


